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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR BILL DE BLASIO 

 
“Reports this evening that two of our NYPD officers were assaulted by protestors reminds us 
that here in New York City, violence or threats of violence against the police are unacceptable 
and will absolutely not be tolerated. These attacks will be thoroughly investigated, and we will 
urge the full prosecution of the perpetrators. And any other person who might use the right to 
peaceful protest as cover to initiate violence, cause mayhem or incite disorder – whether against 
the police, the people or property of our great City – should consider themselves on notice that 
New York City will not stand for it. Anyone who decides foolishly to engage in such destructive 
acts can expect a swift arrest and aggressive prosecution. As I have said before, such activity is 
beneath the dignity of New York City.” 
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